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NORTHERN NAVIGATORS
Great North Forest Summer League Relays
Chopwell Wood
Wednesday, 1st July 1998

1 Eric Stamp L √ √ √ 58 2 27 29
A 2 Frank Major M √ √ √

3 Ruth Rose S √ √ √
1 Neil Harold L √ √ √ 55? 5 18 23

B FredNickNeil 2 Nick Glover M √ √ √ √
3 Fred Miller M √ √
1 Posh Mango L √ √ √ √ √ √ 33 27 36 63

C Mango 2 Baby Mango L √ √ √ √ √C Mango 2 Baby Mango L √ √ √ √ √
3 Scary Mango L √ √ √ √ √
1 Dave Raymond M √ √ √ √ 55? 5 19 24

D Grasshoppers 2 E Rees S √ √ √
3 Rebecca Rees S √ √ √
1 Patricia Davies M √ √ √ √ 48 12 23 35

E The Chopwell Godesses 2 Katherine Ivens L √ √ √ √
3 Shiela Sprot M √ √ √ √

√ √ √ √ √
p

1 Alan Morgan L √ √ √ √ √ 39 21 27 48
F Nobbly Need 2 Bob Cooper L √ √ √ √ √

3 Jem Wilcox L √ √ √ √
1 George Rose √ √ √ √ √ 48 12 28 40

G Three Radicals 2 Claire Warner L √ √ √ √ √
3 Donna Russell S √ √ √
1 Terence Russell L √ √ √ √ √ √ 35 25 32 57

H 2 Young Un's and An Old Bloke 2 Patrick Smyth L √ √ √ √ √H 2 Young Un s and An Old Bloke 2 Patrick Smyth L √ √ √ √ √
3 David Sprot L √ √ √ √ √ √
1 Peter Myatt S √ 60 0 12 12

I The Chancers 2 Kathy Dixon M √ √
3 Dick Myatt S √

Results compiled by Terence Russell GNF - Normal course run at Wednesday night league

Planners comments : Rob McKenna
I hope everyone enjoyed their run.  The original concept was too keep the courses short, fast and technically 
not too hard.  Unfortunately the vegetation shot up over the last few weeks which made the going a bit slower.  
I thought that the rules were fairly straight forward and while a handicap may have evened up who would have 
won, I felt that giving everybody the chance to have a good run seemed better.  In the end the results have 
been compiled by scoring for every course done and is really only a record of what happened on the night.  
The idea of having two running was threefold - firstly to give one runner a breather, secondly to allow for some 
tactical thought and lastly to add excitement and confusion I think this seemed to work quite well but I hadn'ttactical thought and lastly to add excitement and confusion.  I think this seemed to work quite well, but I hadn't 
anticipated that I would get caught up in the confusion over who had done what.  Many thanks to Grahame 
Rose who stepped in to take control of the leader board and to Eileen Morgan who helped out at change over.  
Apologies to anybody inconvenienced by the omission of kite numbers on course 7 and the loss of punches at 
control 3.

The barbecue was organised by the Rose family and seemed to go down quite well - thanks to Eric Stamp for 
arranging with the Friends of Chopwell and the Forest Enterprise for the use of the classroom area.  


